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Submission: I do not agree with the proposal to amalgamate Auburn, Canada Bay and Burwood. It is nonsensical given that 
borders are not contiguous with Auburn, and demographic, housing and heritage issues are different. I am concerned about the 
loss of amenity for Canada Bay and Burwood residents as funds are focused on upgrading amenities in Auburn. 
A more sensible and economically sound amalgamation would be for Canada Bay and Burwood, without Auburn.  
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